
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 21, 2022 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the diocesan Disaster Assistance 

collection. The collection assists in the aftermath of natural disasters.  

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of Bob Nowak. May 

he rest in peace. 

 

• This weekend in the narthex, we have free parish car magnets and Catholic 

emergency cards. We ask that you please consider putting our parish magnet 

on your car and that you place emergency cards in the glove box of your 

vehicle, as well as your wallet or purse. 

 

• This Sunday, August 21, the parish is happy to host Project-2-Heal around 

12:15 PM. The non-profit will host a “Puppy Sunday” in our pavilion. Please 

plan to come and see the new puppies and share in some joyful fellowship!  

 

• Our next Prayer Outreach will be this coming Saturday, August 27, at 8:30 

AM. All are invited to come and pray the rosary at the abortion clinic at 3220 

Latrobe Drive in Charlotte. Please come and join your parish family in 

peaceful, prayerful protest against the horror of abortion. A free bus is 

provided. Please stop by or contact the Front Office to reserve a seat: 

parishoffice@gracewepray.org. 

 

• Parents are reminded to please enroll their children in our faith formation 

program. The program begins on Wednesday, September 7. Registrations can 

be completed in the Front Office or through our website. 

 

• On Sunday, September 11, around 12:15 PM, we’ll celebrate our Fall Festival. 

We’ll have a Ferris Wheel, Merry-Go-Round, Chick-fil-A sandwiches and 

nuggets, an ice cream truck, and other food and fun activities. All are 

welcome! The event is free – it has been paid for by our tithe and a few large 

donors. 
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